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As this year comes to an end we are very proud of the accomplishments of our alumni,
faculty and students. The College of Nursing recognized our alumni who are leaders in
nursing and proud supporters of the College at our annual Haley Awards. Read about our
rising ranking in US News and World Report and the commitment of our administration and
faculty to improving our undergraduate program through assessment and data collection.

The year-end also causes us to pause and contemplate our blessings. We are especially
thankful for our alumni and friends who support the College of Nursing throughout the year. I
would like to express my thanks and gratitude for the assistance you provide to our students
and faculty. You provide endless support of our mission, serve as role models and empower
our students to achieve their educational goals. Please know we are truly thankful. 

In the College of Nursing, we are preparing our students and encouraging our faculty to
respond to and lead a much-needed change in healthcare. To do this, nurses will need to
work to reduce health disparities, act boldly to advocate for policy change, be innovative and
participate as key members of interprofessional healthcare teams.  

Thanks to your support, the College of Nursing has a strong legacy of leadership and our
graduates serve as leaders throughout the state and across the country. As dean, it gives me
great pleasure to know our graduates are prepared to address the challenges they face in an
evolving healthcare environment. Thank you for being the foundation of the Seton Hall
College of Nursing legacy and assisting us to develop our students to become the next
generation of nurse leaders.  

Wishing you and your loved ones a very Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah and Healthy

https://www.shu.edu/nursing/index.cfm


New Year! 

Hazard zet Forward and Go Pirates!

Marie Foley
Dean and Professor

In the News

The 48th Annual Margaret C. Haley Awards
The College of Nursing held its 2019 Margaret C. Haley
Awards on October 14 to honor its distinguished graduates.
Read more.

Graduate Programs in College of Nursing Make Major
Gain
U.S. News & World Report 2020 has again ranked graduate
programs in the College of Nursing among the nation's best.
Read more.

Seton Hall Nationally Recognized for its Commitment to
Improving Nursing Education
College of Nursing has been recognized as a winner of the
inaugural Assessment and Impact Awards for Nursing
Education. Read more.

New Online Certificate in Population Focused Nursing
Practice
Beginning in January 2020, the College of Nursing will offer
an online certificate program focusing on population
health. Read more.

IHS Students Receive Training to Battle Opioid Crisis
Students in all three Interprofessional Health Sciences
programs receive training related to opioid-use disorders.
Read more.

2019 Brings High Honors, Scholarly Recognition for New
Nursing Faculty Member
Associate Professor Sherry Greenberg was inducted as a
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fellow into the American Academy of Nursing. Read more.

Buccino Leaders Explore Seton Hall’s IHS Nutley
Campus
Buccino Leadership Institute nursing students expressed
excitement about the opportunities awaiting them after
touring the Interprofessional Health Sciences Campus. Read
more.

Networking Events Connect Students with Employers
This fall, the Career Center hosted two networking events,
connecting nursing and finance students with employers.
Read more.

Nursing is a Lifelong Passion for this Alumna
Two-time alumna Benay Johnson, M.A. ’93/D.N.P. ’18
followed her deep-rooted ambition to help others by pursuing
her D.N.P. Read more.

Make a Gift
Support the College of Nursing
Your generous contribution supports current and future
nursing leaders. Make a gift today.

STAY CONNECTED 
(973) 761-9306 • nursing@shu.edu • nursing.shu.edu

www.facebook.com/hallnursing
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